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KeTTHA AND TNB DISCLAIM ANY RELATIONS WITH COINZER 

 
The Ministry of Energy, Green Technology, and Water (KeTTHA) and Tenaga Nasional 
Berhad (TNB) would like to advise members of the public that the two are not affiliated or in 
any way connected with a cryptocurrency platform, called Coinzer. 
 
The usage of KeTTHA’s and TNB’s name in Coinzer’s white paper and website is misleading 
as the ministry and the national electric utility corporation have neither authorised nor 
endorsed it. 
 
KeTTHA and TNB also wish to advise that their name and logo should not be used without 
proper authorisation by any third party. 
 
 

Released in Kuala Lumpur on March 16, 2018 at 3.00pm 
 

Kindly forward all press enquiries Nor Hanim Idris at 019-2617617 or  
email us at media@tnb.com.my 

 
 
 


